
FINAL NEWSLETTER DECEMBER 2022 
MONDAY 19TH DECEMBER 2022 
 
Dear parents/guardians, 
Only 6 more sleeps until the big day arrives.  
And only 3.5 days of school this week. Time really has flown by so fast this term. Just a few reminders for this week 
as we get ready to go off for the holidays.  
It is non-uniform this week if you so wish.  

CHRISTMAS SHOW 
Thank you to everyone who attended our shows last week. The feedback has been amazing. It has given us a real 
boost going into the Christmas holidays.  

 
BIG CHRISTMAS DRAW 
The Big Christmas Draw will take place today in the assembly hall at 1.15pm. 
Prizes include: 
£100 cash 
£50 Mc Atamney’s Voucher (Butchers) 
Tesco Food Hamper Voucher 
£50 Quality Blinds Voucher 
4 tickets to Arenacross 
2 tickets to see Lewis Capaldi 
4 tickets to see Strictly Come Dancing 
£20 Jungle King Play Centre 
Play Shed free entry for 2 children including a meal.  
3 x Toy Town Vouchers (£10 each) for Sellers Prize 
Thank you to everyone who donated prizes and bought tickets. Thank you to the Friends for sourcing the donations. 
We are very grateful.  
 

SHARED EDUCATION CHRISTMAS PANTO 
The P1-P3 pupils will go to the Millennium Forum tomorrow to see the panto, Cinderella. The children will need a 
substantial morning snack as the shows does last around 2 hours. They will return to school for lunch. The children 
can wear their uniform or Christmas jumpers etc.  
 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS 
School will finish for the holidays at 12 noon on Thursday 22nd.  
Please note there will be lunch served as catering services finish on Wednesday 21st.  
We return to school on Thursday 5th January 2023.  
325 Club will restart on Monday 9th January 2023.  
 

Wishing everyone in our school community and beyond a Happy Christmas and 
prosperous New Year.  
 
 
Mrs Bacheta & staff 

 


